
Hello! 

  

We would like to invite you to tour the Academic Support Center (ASC) with your classes. The 

ASC includes: 

• Tutoring and Writing Center 

• Student Help Desk 

• Jacobs Library 

• Center for Accessibility and Neurodiversity 

  

We invite you to bring your classes to visit the ASC for several reasons: 

  

• During the spring 2023 semester, we surveyed IVCC students who attended in the fall 

and were enrolled in the spring. The 98 students who completed the survey indicated that 

they had heard of the ASC and the Tutoring and Writing Center because you talked about 

us. Students also responded resoundingly that instructor communication about the 

Academic Support Center was their preferred way to hear about us. 

  

• Classes visiting the ASC were suggested by students in the 98 Survey. 

  

• Faculty who have brought their classes to visit the ASC said that it benefits students. One 

faculty member says, “I am hoping by seeing it firsthand, my students will be more likely 

to visit and benefit from it. Remembering, 1. I will give them extra credit, 2. They help 

with more than just writing and the tutoring is free! 3. This place can help them be more 

successful in their classes, therefore, prosper in their schooling career 4. I am hoping this 

will give them more confidence as well.” 

  

You may bring your classes during Tutoring and Writing Center drop-in hours (appointments are 

appreciated during these hours) or make an appointment outside of the TWC drop-in hours. You 

can find our drop-in hours here: https://www.ivcc.edu/twcenter/  

  

We also welcome invitations to visit your class in your classroom to discuss ASC services. 

  

To schedule an ASC or classroom visit or for additional information, please contact Angela at 

angela_dunlap@ivcc.edu or 815-224-0479. 

  

We look forward to seeing you in the Academic Support Center soon!  

the ASC staff 
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